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United Quilt Guild Minutes 

November 2018 submitted by Tina 

Snoke, Secretary  

President Beth Gallo called the 

meeting to order. There weren't any 

visitors or new members. There were 

no additions or corrections to the 

minutes and Lois made a motion to 

approve that was seconded by 

Marcia. Motion passed. 

Motion was made to approve the 

treasurers report, pending audit, by 

Dee, seconded by Marcia. Motion 

passed. 

OLD BUSINESS 

The Christmas party will be held on 

Dec. 2, 2018 at A La Cart in 

Canfield, 429 Lisbon St. Doors open 

at 6pm and we eat at 6:30. Guild is 

paying $10 per person so individuals 

will pay $15. 

Kathy, Margie and Beth will collect 

gloves, hats, toiletries, school 

supplies, etc. to donate to the 

Greenford Christian Church Big 

Reach program. 

We paid dues and now are members 

of NEORQC. Beth has info for the 

retreat being held in Boardman in 

February if you are interested. 

Any chairpersons who need more 

individuals for their committees get a 

list to Beth. 

Brenda is no longer interested in 

writing  the Newsletter then sending 

the copy to Dee who will  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

submit them for posting on the web. 

If anyone is interested in taking this 

position, please let Beth know. 

There was an “over 70” luncheon and 

6 people attended. It was held at the 

Dutch Haus in Columbiana. 

Letters have been mailed requesting 

raffle baskets for our Quilt Show. 

Money and stubs for the raffle quilt 

should be given to Lynn Stiles. The 

raffle quilt was taken to Ohio Star 

Quilt Shop during the Amish Shop 

Hop in early Nov. and we made $238. 

UFO project: See Mary Durkin to add 

your completed UFO to the challenge 

list, it will be finished at the August 

2019 meeting. 

Our Spring Tea will be at Heritage 

Oaks Banquet Center, Sebring OH on 

Saturday, April 6, 2019. Workshop is 

in progress.   

Lois Dunn needs advanced notice to 

reserve the Presbyterian Church for 

any event. Remember: The Church 

requires that we keep the entry door 

locked at all times and only use the 

wedge for a moment when you bring 

things in from your car.  

Barbie Zwick and Heidi Knopp 

announced our Challenge at October's 

meeting. It is a 2 Color quilt. Black 

and white are considered colors. You 

can use one or several tints/shades of 

each color. It must be finished and 

made by member only. No size 

limitation. Categories: Pieced, 

applique, mixed and accessories. It 

will be due at June 4, 2019 meeting. 

 

A Private "For Members Only" 

Facebook page has been set up. If 

you have not joined or are having 

trouble talk to Margie Hoffmaster.  

Please remember to wear your name 

tag at each meeting.We have several 

new members and we all need to get 

to know each other.  

Rita has distributed Secret Sister 

names. Please remember to bring 

your gift for her to each meeting. 

The next NEORQC meeting will be 

March 2, 2019. Location  ????? If 

anyone is interested in attending let 

Dee know. The NEORQC annual 

Workshop is February 15-17, there 

may still be a few spaces left in 

classes. Check their website. 

January Birthdays 
Ellen Aven      1- 26  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Penny Lippiat was in to Thank us for 

baby blankets and pillow cases that 

were donated to the Sophia House 

Women’s' Center. One of the Nuns 

has taken over the Nunnery in 

Warren, Trumbull County. This 

facility is now going to be used for a 

battered women’s' shelter and 

anything can be sent, they need 

everything.  Would there be any place 

similar in Columbiana county for us 

to work with? They could still use 

blankets or pillow cases. Julie 

suggested the Big Reach center. 

November 10, 2018, we will meet to 

make pillow cases for day group, 

need 27" for body and 12" for cuff. 

Lynn Stiles made a motion to adjourn 

the meeting and was seconded by 

Lillian. 

Show and Tell followed.  
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COMMITTEES 
Publicity:  Barb Fink 

Membership:  Margie Hoffmaster 

Spring Tea:  Kathy Brown, Glenda 

Sharp 

Workshop:  Beth Gallo, Dee Hart, 

Tina Snoke, Colleen VanLeeuwen, 

Ellen Aven 

Audit: Barb Fink, Brenda Schmidt, 

Lois Dunn 

Secret Sister:  Rita Kilpatrick 

Welcome, Attendance: Lois Dunn 

 

CHARITY QUILTS 
We will do charity quilts on UFO 

Days and kits are usually available to 

take home.  Tina Secrest, Chairman.   

Pillow cases are still being accepted 

for donating. 

 

QUILT SHOW 2019 
When:  JULY 19, 20, 21, 2019 

Where:  First Friends Church 

1028 Jennings Avenue, Salem OH 

THEME:  When Life Gives You 

Scraps Make a Quilt 

Charity:  Walnut Grove All-Inclusive 

Playground 

Committees:  Co-Chairs:  Rita 

Kilpatrick, Debbie Mangas 

Judging:  Dee Hart 

Facility:  Debbie Mangas 

Kitchen:  Marilyn Grimes 

Raffle Baskets:  Glenda Sharp, Rita 

Kilpatrick, Lynn Stiles 

Garage Sale:  Barbie Zwick 

Marketplace:  Cyndie Freeman 

Vendors:  Debbie Mangas 

Treasurer:  Pat Firestone, Margie 

Hoffmaster 

Registration:  Kim Williams 

Display/Layout:  Debbie Mangas, 

George Zwick 

Lobby:  Tina Secrest 

 

TREASURER'S REPORT 

Beginning Balance            $8,867.71 

12-4K.Brown poinsettias       - 144.00 

12-4 J. Zimmerman speaker  -50.00 

12-4 Ala Cart Catering -851.35 

12-5 36 members @$15ea +540.00 

12-30-2018  ending balance              

       $8362.36 

Respectfully submitted by 

Margie Hoffmaster, Treasurer for 

United Quilt Guild 

 

PUBLICATIONS AND 

INFO 

Dee Hart needs info for Newsletter 

emailed to her ASAP 

deehart185@yahoo.com 

Margie Hoffmaster is our Information 

Officer and will forward your written 

e-mail messages to members.   

margiehoff@yahoo.com 

Barb Fink is in charge of Publications 

in the Salem News Paper. 

Dee Hart is the Administrator for our 

guild Website and Ian Kilpatrick is 

our Webmaster. 

Debbie Mangas is our Sound System 

Officer. 

EVENTS CALENDAR  

*2019*  

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the 

Salem Presbyterian Church every 

other Friday 10am - 3pm. Contact 

Debbie Mangas at 234-564-147 if 

interested. 

January 8, 2019  

UFO & Charity Quilts 10:00 am 

Quilt Show Meeting 5:00 pm 

Guild Meeting 6:30 pm 

Program:  Mini-teach sessions 

February 5. 2019 

UFO & Charity Quilts 10:00 am 

Quilt Show Meeting 5:00 pm 

Meeting 6:30 pm 

Program:  TBD 

March 5, 2019 

UFO & Charity Quilts 10:00 am 

Quilt Show Meeting 5:00 pm 

Meeting 6:30 pm 

Program:  TBD 

April 2, 2019 

UFO & Charity Quilts 10:00 am 

Quilt Show Meeting 5:00 pm 

Meeting 6:30 pm 

Program:  Sandy Lord;  

What to do with panels 

April 6, 2019 Saturday 

Spring Tea 

Heritage Oaks Banquet Center 

230 S 12th Street, Sebring Ohio 

June 4, 2019 

UFO & Charity Quilts 10:00 am 

Quilt Show Meeting 5:00 pm 

Meeting 6:30 pm 

Program:  Challenge Night 

July 19, 20, 21, 2019 

Quilt Show 

August 6, 2019 

Picnic at Glenda Sharp's 

12995 Beloit Snodes Road, 

Beloit OH 44606 


